
2023 AGM 

Our LIFE team created, planned and hosted our first in person AGM since 2019 and what an 

amazing day it was!  On June 3rd with 65 people in attendance we gathered in Winnipeg to 

celebrate the 30th anniversary of the In the Company of Friends funding model with an 

undertone of wellness as our overall theme. 

Our team is comprised of creative, strong and talented people who work hard to ensure people 

have a great time at our AGM, learn something new and leave feeling content. We worked 

together to share what our idea of wellness means under 6 different themes and finished the 

day painting a beautiful mosaic.  Each person contributed by painting, a tile that fit in the 

mosaic resulting in this beautiful image. 

 

 

 

We also honored 7 ICOF Employers who have chosen ICOF since its inception in 1993. Our 

Executive Director, Patti and Board Chairperson, Leslie offered congratulations, a plaque and 

gift to each of the 7 people in attendance.  For those who could not attend, they were 

acknowledged as well.  We also watched a wonderful video highlighting all ICOF Employers. 

During the AGM business, reports were shared from our Treasurer, Executive Director, 

Chairperson and Nomination and Possibility Grant representative.   

It was a magic day and our team was grateful to have everyone together in person.  Hope to 

see you next year! 


